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SK Ted Dudziak………….510-912-6370 

Open ................................ XXX-XXXX 

SK Jom Sicat .................... 755-8900 

SK Darren Medeiros ......... 202-3576 

SK Robert Strawn ............ 249-0600 

SK PGK Joe Balestreri ...... 399-4253 

SK PGK Brad Schieferstein 846-7181 

SK Bob Wolf ..................... 461-6399 

Michael Martin  ................ 484-5239 

Dave Seeger .................... 426-0341 

SK George Hegarty .......... 963-1280 

SK Jeffrey Carvalho…...510-754-1057 

SK PGK Dennis Maurice.…..484-2578 

Bob Dompe ...................... 583-5191 

PGK Frank Costa .............. 846-4205 

PGK Lou Santero .............. 846-5124 

SK PGK Mike Machi, Sr. .... 519-5797 

SK PGK Chuck Berardi ...... 381-1643 

SK PGK Brad Schieferstein 846-7181 

Dave Frankenberger ........  846-8561 

SK Mark Worrell ............... 426-5375 

Chuck Deckert ................. 484-2035 

Chris Sigua ...................... 461-2340 

SK PGK Jeffrey Brent ....... 640-1060 

SK PGK Dan Hughes……..  462-0481 

SK PGK Paul Unpingco  .... 462-2263  

Brothers, 

I would like to thank all Brothers who participated in the Vigil and 
Funeral services for Fr. Paul as well as those who could not be 
there but prayed for him. Our Council was honored to be asked to 
provide an escort for his casket entering St. Augustine’s for the 
Vigil as well as his departure to the Cathedral in Oakland. We 
were also able to provide an all-night Vigil with Brothers working 
in two hour shifts to be with him in the church till the Funeral 
Service on Friday. Special thanks to the Brothers who provided 
beverage service at the reception as well as collect and sort the 
vestments of the visiting priests. You were all declared “Knights of 
the Month” for your efforts.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

I’d like to welcome 7 new members to our Council who were 
inducted in ceremonies at our March business meeting. They 
include Mark Berschen, David J Sanchez, Randy Haykin, 
John Reimer, Tim Jorgenson, Brian Langham and Derk Burrus. 
Please welcome them at our business meetings and at our events 
when they volunteer. Be sure to wear your Knight’s Blue shirt at 
this and all of our events. Help to get them in to the swing of 
things at our events.  

April will be a busy month for our Council as we will be providing 
support for Parish activities during Lent. The new Knights are 
encouraged to “get their feet wet” with any or all of these:  

Donut Sunday is the first Sunday of every Month. This event gives 
the parishioners a chance to mingle with each other after Mass. 
Coffee and Donuts are served after each Mass (8AM and 10AM) at 
St. Augustine’s Hall rooms 4&5 and SES where there is a Cookie 
Social at the evening Mass’. Help is always needed to assist with 
the setup, serving and cleanup and will give you an opportunity to 
meet some parishioners you did not know before. (Continued on next page) 



 

 

  

Continued

Easter Food Basket deliveries on Palm Sunday is coordinated by SK Robert Strawn. This is a family 
event and encourage you to sign up to make this event memorable for your family and the 
recipients. An email was sent out on March 26 with details.  

Stations of the Cross on April 12th is being led by our Council and is coordinated by SK Frank Costa 
and he is in need of three more Knights to be part of the procession. An email will go out but you 
can contact Frank directly at feaj2@earthlink.net  

Our Council will be providing a meal after the Cross Walk on Good Friday. SK Mark Kotch is 
coordinating this. An email/Signup Genius will be going out shortly.  

Our Council will be managing the parking during Easter Vigil and Day. Brother Dave Frankenberger 
will be coordinating this activity for the Parish. Volunteer to help keep the traffic under control.  

Easter Vigil Fire will be at SES and coordinated by SK Steve Natale. Some serious heavy lifting is 
necessary to build and take down the fire pit. An email will go out shortly.  

The Councils in the Tri-Valley through the 4th Degree Assembly 1979 are holding their Annual Red 
Blue and Gold event at the Black Hawk Country Club on Friday, April 26 to recognize and honor the 
work that our First Responders do for us. Please consider attending this Knights event to show your 
support for them and the work they do for us 24/7. “The Life or Property they save some day may 
be your own.” Tickets can be purchased on our Council’s website and an email with details will be 
sent out soon.  

It is time for the Council Scholarships for High School Graduates. Brother SK Mark Worrell will be 
coordinating this activity. An email with details of how apply for the scholarship was sent out on 
March 11th. Also consider applying for a Scholarship offered by Supreme If your son or daughter is 
going to a Catholic University.  

Please mark your calendars for a Memorial Mass that has been scheduled on May 26th at 10AM for 
Deceased Council Knights and those close to our members.  

God Bless you all and thank you for your continued support to make our Council activities a success.  

GK Ted Dudziak 

The 2019 Easter Food Basket Delivery Sunday is approaching and we need 
volunteers. 

St. Vincent de Paul will be assembling food baskets for the less fortunate in 
our community on the morning of Palm Sunday. As is the custom, the Knights 
Council will be delivering the baskets. We are looking for about 35 Knights, 
and their families, to assist in this worthy cause. We will also need about six 
volunteers to help in the hall. We will meet in the Parish Hall at 11:00 am on 
Palm Sunday. If we get enough volunteers we should be done by noon. 

If you would like to assist, please send an email to Robert Strawn  
(rlstrawn@pacbell.net). 

Thank you for anticipated assistance. 

 

Robert Strawn 

mailto:feaj2@earthlink.net
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Last week’s private showing of the movie 
“Unplanned” was a big hit at the Regal Hacienda 
theater in Dublin and across 1000 theaters in the 
U.S. A pro-abortion newspaper columnist wrote, 
“By the end of the film, I was completely 
distraught, questioning everything I had ever 
believe about what abortion really was.” 

The movie about Abby Johnson’s conversion from 
Planned Parenthood clinic director to pro-life 
advocate captivated audiences from coast to 
coast. She was the 26th  out of 186 to leave the 
abortion industry thanks to the prayers and 
witnessing of the individuals participating in the 
40 Days for Life campaigns over the years across 
our nation. 

While the film has no nudity, violence or foul 
language it surprisingly did receive an “R” rating 
from the from the Motion Picture Association of 
America. It centers on a 20 second scene shown 
through the cameras of an ultra sound and depicts the fetus jumping, twisting 
and turning away from the canula probe as if to defend itself from an invader. 
This is not an actual abortion but one artificially depicted to look like one. This is 
the turning point in Abby’s career with Planned Parenthood because P.P. had 
instructed her that pain could not be felt by the fetus until 28 weeks and Abby 
was assisting at a procedure on a fetus that was 13 weeks! 

This movie will play in Dublin until April 11th and I strongly recommend seeing 
this movie. It can also be an education event to discuss this topic with your age 
appropriate children after they see it with you. 

One of the producers of Unplanned is Chris Jones who grew up in Pleasanton, is a 
Knight of Columbus now living in Southern California. 
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03/10/17/24 April 

 Gateway Safeway Food Pickup, 8am 

04 April Officer’s Meeting, 7PM, St. Augustine’s Hall, Room 4 

07 April Donut Social- Both Churches; Cookies at SES—Evening Masses 

11 April Dinner, 7:00 PM, Business Meeting, 7:45 PM, St. Augustine’s Hall; Rms 4-5 

12 April Council Stations of The Cross, 7:30 PM St. Augustine’s Church 

14 April Easter Food Basket Deliveries, St. Augustine’s Hall 

18 April Holy Thursday, Parking Support, St. Elizabeth Seton 

19 April Good Friday, Parking Support, St. Elizabeth Seton 

20 April Holy Saturday, Holy Fire & Parking Support, St. Elizabeth Seton 

26 April Red, Blue and Gold Banquet 

 

01/08/15/22/29 May 

 Gateway Safeway Food Pickup, 8am 

02 May Officer’s Meeting, 7PM, St. Augustine’s Hall, Room 4 

05 May Donut Social- Both Churches; Cookies at SES—Evening Masses 

09 May Dinner, 7:00 PM, Business Meeting, 7:45 PM, St. Augustine’s Hall; Rms 4-5 

26 May Knights Memorial Mass, St. Augustine’s Church, 10am 
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Thank you to everyone who helped during the March Membership Drive and 
Admissions Degree Exemplification. I really appreciate the support from all the 
wonderful Knights who gave up some of their time to help. 

We have seven new Knights.  If you are planning to attend the April Business 
meeting on April 11 and would like to be a mentor to a new Knight, please give 
me a call at (925) 202-3576.  It is important that our new Knights feel included 
and have a source of information should any questions arise. 

Future opportunities for degree advancement: 

  

Patriotic Degree - 4th in Sacramento 

When               Saturday, Apr 27, 2019 

Where              DoubleTree by Hilton Hotel Sacramento, 2001 Point W Way, 
Sacramento, CA 95815 

Description        Too much information to list here, please see separate 
information packet attached to the email that distributes this Newsletter 

Please let me know if you are interested. 

  

Darren 

darrenmedeiros@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

New Brothers (left to right):  Edwardo (Dublin Council), Mark Berschens, Tim 
Jorgenson, Brian Langham, Derk Burrus, John Reimer, David Sanchez, and 
Randy Haykin 



 

 

  

 
God is Faithfull 
 
 

 

 We are half way through Lent. A time of 
reflection and preparation, to experience how 
we carry our own cross and prepare for our 
eternal life.  

 Losing our Chaplin and Pastor, for me 
during my illness, gave me a wake up call of 
the distance we travel as Catholics in our 
spiritual walk. I can tell you I did not walk 
alone! Spiritual revelations guided me through 
pain and suffering. You as Knights carried me 
through that walk the same way you carried 
Father Paul through prayer and example. YOU 
were there praying for HIM with the Rosary as 
He was preparing for death. YOU were there 
at the all-night vigil. YOU were there guarding 
and protecting the body that defined HIS soul. 
YOU were there lining the entrance and exit 
route in and out of the church. YOU were 
there for Vesting and serving our Priests and 
community at the reception. YOU will always 
be there in supporting His family and This 
community in its hours of grief for as much 
time necessary to return to the vision of the 
faith community that Father Paul always 
wanted.  

 

GOD hears your call of prayer and dedication.  
GOD showed us how to die to self for others. 
GOD died and rose from the dead for YOU.  
 

 I encourage you to continue to “walk the walk and talk the talk.” Show all 

that we are Christians by our Love. Reach out to your fellow brothers and 

families as Knights of Columbus! 
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Brothers 

Councils in the Tri-Valley are once again promoting the 40 Days Walk for Life in 
Walnut Creek during Lent. 

Tickets are going on sale for this year’s, Red, Blue and Gold dinner at the 
Blackhawk Country Club on Friday April 26, 2019.  This event honors the first 
responders in the Tri-Valley and is open to all to attend.  If you are interested 
in tickets to attend or are interested in advertising your business to those in 
attendance,  please contact  our GK Ted Dudziak, or PGK  Dan Hughes or PGK 
Jeff Brent 

During Lent on Fridays, St. Michaels in Livermore will be holding Fish Taco 
Dinners as well as St. Raymond’s in Dublin will also be holding their Friday Fish 
Fry’s. 

Finally if you are interested in expanding your Knights experience, please 
contact our membership director  SK Darren Medeiros for information on the 
next Patriotic Exemplification during April in Sacramento. 

 

May God light your path, 

 

PGK SK Jeff Brent 

If you’re looking for a worthwhile Lenten resolution please consider taking part in 
the 40 Days for Life campaign from March 6 to April 13. It requires prayer and 
peaceful conduct with no judgements and no offensive signs. It is not a 
demonstration to change laws. We hope to change hearts with the help of the Holy 
Spirit and perhaps offer a woman a last chance for help in a crisis pregnancy. Vigil 
location: Outside Walnut Creek Planned Parenthood. Vigil Hours: 7 AM to 7 PM 
daily except Sunday. Please sign up for an hour or more at any time during the 
campaign. During the last Fall campaign 4 confirmed saves were made in Walnut 
Creek! For more information: 40daysforlife.com/walnutcreek 



 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brothers (Left to Right):  Randy Haykin, Derk Burrus, Worthy Grand Knight, Worthy 
Chancellor, Time Forgenson, John Reimer and David Sanchez 
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Dear Brothers, 

 

The Red, Blue & Gold (R,B&G) Banquet planning has kicked off and least 
there be any doubt in anyone's mind, this event is a district-wide Knights of 
Columbus event. While the Fourth Degree Assembly coordinates this event, 
each council in our district plays an important role in the success of this 
dinner. 

 

For those not familiar with the event, the R,B&G banquet is where the 
District 41 Knights honor the Tri-Valley's Firefighters, Law Enforcement and 
Safety Officers of the Year. We present awards to the outstanding 
representatives of the 14 first responder agencies who protect the Tri 
Valley and thank them for their service. It is attended by almost 400 people 
that include the First Responders families and members of each council in 
the district. In recent years,  the banquet has become a must attend event 
for local politicians, police and fire chiefs, Sheriffs, the county district 
attorney , local judges and many more public figures. 

 

We need  each council's support to ensure this event is a success by 
helping to sell tickets and advertising in the R,B&G program guide. 
Additionally, we need help getting table sponsors for the event. All these 
funds we raise enable us to make this event affordable and allows us to 
make a donation to the 100 Clubs of Alameda and Contra Costa Counties. 

 

Finally, we need assistance in running the event. The work is not hard and 
it is mostly clerical in nature. Our goal is to have enough volunteers on the 
day of the banquet so that all brothers have time to enjoy themselves. 
Please give your Grand Knight a call or reach out to me if you want to 
volunteer or have questions. Thank you. 

 

DD Ken 

District #41 

925-200-5406 
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Jeff B.Carvalho 
jeffrey.carvalho@kofc.org 
(510) 754-1057 
2017’s #1 Field Agent in the state of California   
Recognized as being in the top 1% of Financial Advisors in the World 
30 years of experience helping families 

mailto:jeffrey.carvalho@kofc.org


 

 

  

 

Photography 

 

Tracy Seager 

 

(925) 264-9967 

 

tracy_seeger@hotmail.com 
 

Medical Insurance 
 

Paul Unpingco 

(925) 227-9900 

paul@mindsharegroup.com 
 

Tax Preparation 

 

Robert Strawn 

 

(925) 249-0600 

 

http://www.amtstax.com 

 

Plumber 

 

Tom Cortez 

 

(925) 461-8549 
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 Realtor 

Mark Kotch 

(925) 989-1581 

Alain Pinel Realtors 

Lic # 01409780 

http://www.MarkKotch.com 

Realtor 

 

Chris Duarte 

 

(925) 699-1969 

Photo Restore 

 

Ted Dudziak 

 

(510) 912-6370 

 

dudziak.tj@gmail.com 

Embroidering 

 

Jane Medeiros 

 

darrenmedeiros@gmail.com 

Language Translator 
French, Dutch (Flemish), Spanish 

 

Mark Jacops 

 

mjsunol@comcast.net 
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If you see errors in the contents of the Council Newsletter, please notify the Newsletter Editor at 
bob_for_kofc6043@pacbell.net or 408-234-8224. 

If you are receiving a printed copy of this newsletter and can be accessed via email you are missing 
out!  The electronic copy of the Newsletter arrives sooner, is in color and the content is not 
compressed to fit into the limitations of the printed page.  If you want an electronic copy, send 
your email address to:  dompe@pacbell.net.  An electronic copy of the Newsletter is also available 

on the Council’s Website:  www.kofc6043.org 

If you have submitted an entry to the Prayer Requests on the following page, please review the list 
to determine if your entry is correct and is still current.  Please contact the Newsletter Editor for 
any corrections, deletions and additions.  Entries older than six months will occasionally be 
removed.  If you wish to have the prayer request retained, please contact me.  

 

 Our Council is located in the Oakland Chapter (oaklandkofc.org), District 41.   

Our focus is on where you are as an individual in your job search and address those issues 
where you need immediate direction. 
 

Job Search Guidance, Resource Information, Networking, Inspiration and Support in an open 
and safe environment.  
 

We welcome anyone in need of help with their job search to join us  
 

We meet on the 1st Monday Evening each month at 7 PM -  St Elizabeth Seton Church, 4001 
Stoneridge Drive (Room B), Pleasanton 
 

Please join us on Linkedin; Group - Employment Connections CCOP  
mikemachi5600@gmail.com  925-519-5797 
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For those who are ill we pray that they will find 
the healing power of God: 
e 

Chuck Mead– Friend of Brother Dave Sanchez 
Donald Langham– Father of Brother Brian Langham 
Francis Alnoli– Father-in-Law of Brother Andy Atuegbu 
Eliz McKing-Friend of Brother John Rabada 
Frank & Luan Spindler’s Daughter– Friends of Brother Randy Haykin 

Bernard Glendon– Brother of Brother Howard Merrill 
Catherine Kowal– Cousin of Brother Mike Martin 
Scott Palmer– Relative of Brother Paul Martens 
Dave Vieuer– Friend of Brother Scott Doruff 
Val McGuire- Friend of Brother Scott Doruff 
Val Automare- Friend of Brother Scott Doruff 
Sister Dorothy Stelzer– A Sister of St. Joseph 
Kathy Smith– Friend of Brother Mike O’Dorney 
Melanie Capretta- Friend of Brother Mike O’Dorney 
Susan Selna– Wife of Brother Ted Selna 
Rose Saidado- Friend of Brother Rolly Bantugan 
Ernie Madriaga– Friend of Brother Rolly Bantugan 
Sue Fjerstad– Mother of Brother Rob Fjerstad 
David Massa– Son of Brother Tony Massa 
Peter Nico– Son of Brother Bill Nico 
Ray Wilson– Son of Brother Hal Wilson 
Shannon White Greene– Goddaughter of Brother David Seeger 
Joe Dell’Aquila– Cousin of PGK Stephen Natale 
Mary Anderson– Aunt of Brother Mario Butzner 
Greg Anderson– Cousin of Brother Mario Butzner 
Benjamin Wolf– Son of Brother Bob Wolf 
John Soby– Son for Brother Tony Soby 
Jeannie Pohorsky– Sister of Brother Michael Schibler 
Catherine Pohorsky– Niece of Brother Michael Schibler 
Mathew Schibler- Brother of Brother Michael Schibler 
Joseph Schibler– Brother of Brother Michael Schibler 
James Schibler- Brother of Brother Michael Schibler 
G. Anranie– Friend of Brother Rich Fredette 
J. Amiel- Friend of Brother Rich Fredette 
D. Lisowski- Friend of Brother Rich Fredette 
Mark & Greg– Cousins of Brother Rich Fredette 
Bella Gavino-Daughter of Brother Tobby Gavino 
Mary Serrato– Mother of Brother Chris Serrato 
George Hegarty Sr.– Father of Brother George Hegarty 
Arlene Rouquette– Daughter of Brother Ed Rouquette 
Jeni Bettencoort– Daughter of Brother Jim Carpenter 
Vito D’Albora– Brother of Brother Manny D’Albora 
Lori D’Albora-Wife of Brother Manny D’Albora 
Charlotte Machi– Wife of PGK Mike Machi, Sr. 
Linda Junge– Sister of Brother Tom Egan 
Conchita Sigua– Mother of Brother Chris Sigua 
Bob Grubbs– Son of Brother David Grubbs  
Kevin Raja– Son of Brother Paul Raja 
Chris Kenny– Son of Brother Joe Kenny 
Madison Hebron– Daughter of PGK Ron Hebron 
Jim/Helen Wellbeloved– Brother of Brother David Wellbeloved 
Christine & Lyn McQuilliams– Daughter & Son-in-Law of Brother 
David Wellbeloved 
Cody McQuilliams– Grandson of Brother David Wellbeloved 
Renee Hewitt– Mother of Brother Michael Hewitt 
Raul Chacon– Father of Brother David Chacon 
Isaac Chacon– Son of Brother David Chacon 
Theresa Fitzpatrick– Mother of Brother Ed Fitzpatrick 
Melanie Brent– Wife of PGK Jeff Brent 
Patricia Hanrahan– Sister of Brother Joe Gourley 
Shauna Gourley– Daughter of Brother Joe Gourley 
Joan Quintanilla-Friend of Brother Emet Negrete 
Olivia Negrete– Wife of Brother Emet Negrete 
Karen Brady– Daughter of Brother Joe Bonnevolke 
Gert Provost– Mother-in-Law of Brother Darren Medeiros 
Deacon Joe Sicat-Father of Brother Jom Sicat 
Sarah Miller- Daughter of Brother Pete Miller 
Kelly Pietro- Daughter of Brother Dom Pietro 
Lyssa Pietro– Daughter of Brother Dom Pietro 

Nealda Castillo– Mother of Brother Gabriel Castillo 
Paul Fitzgerald– Brother of Brother Frank Fitzgerald 
Eddie Fitzgerald– Brother of Brother Frank Fitzgerald 
Sandy Warren– Wife of Brother Frank Fitzgerald 
Kevin Kelly– Friend of PGK Dan Hughes 
Patrick Hughes– Brother of PGK Dan Hughes 
Jack Deckert– Son of Brother Chuck Deckert 
Barbara Carvalho– Mother of Field Agent Jeff Carvalho 
Marvel Brodnick– Mother of Brother Dean Brodnick 
William Langenhuizen– Father of Brother Bob Lange 
Wenkwei Liu– Father of Brother Grant Liu 
Ardys Henson-Mother of Brother Christian Dungo 
Dave Peterson– Brother-in-Law of Brother Tom Smith 
Marty Smith– Mother of Brother Tom Smith 
Ellyn Kelly– Mother of PGK Ray Kelly 
Zenaida Shinn– Sister-in-Law of Brother Robert Strawn 
Patricia Guzman– Mother of Brother Robert Strawn 
Jim Barbaccia– Son of Brother Jack Barbaccia 
Florence Barbaccia– Wife of Brother Jack Barbaccia 
Mike Kotch– Son of PGK Mark Kotch 
Mike Santos– Son of Brother John Santos 
Remmy Unpingco– Mother of PGK Paul Unpingco 
Jonathan Jacops– Son of Brother Mark Jacops 
Frank Jacops– Brother of Brother Mark Jacops 
Phillip Reilly– Son of PGK Joe Reilly 
Phyliss Cowan– Sister-in-Law of PGK Lou Santero 
Paul Santero– Son of PGK Lou Santero 
Ed Santero– Son of PGK Lou Santero 
Adrienue Wood– Daughter of Brother John Wood 
Marie Sena– Sister-in-Law of PGK Mike Kliment 
Michael Paul Kliment– Grandson of PGK Mike Kliment 
Travyn Rasiah– Son of Brother Pravin Rasiah 
Benjamin Cruz– Son of Brother Anthony Cruz 
John Hansen– Brother of Brother Ron Hansen 
Jennifer Hansen– Daughter of Brother Ron Hansen 
Mom of Sharon Bernard– Friend of Brother Mark Worrell 
Helen Hirashiki-Wife of Brother Mark Worrell 
Marie Andal– Mother of Brother Dennis Andal 
Kevin Ngwanyia– Son of Brother George Ngwanyia 
Christine Estrada-Wife of Brother Junior Estrada 
Joshua Studendorff– Son of Brother Mike Studendorff 
Kelli Machi-Wife of PGK Mike Machi, Jr. 
Marie Minnihan– Mother of Pastor Paul Minnihan 
Brother Robert Bills 
Brother Mario Butzner 
Brother Frank Costa 
Brother Walter Desouza 
Brother Frank Fitzgerald 
Brother Rich Goddu 
Brother John Gorman 
Brother Mike Studendorff 
Brother David Wellbeloved 
PGK Chuck Berardi 
PGK Dan Hughes 
PGK Joe Jones 
PGK Mike Machi, Sr. 
PGK Dennis Maurice 
PGK Dave Melander 
PGK John Moore 
PGK Stephen Natale 
PGK Paul Unpingco 
Council 7773, Paradise, CA 
Rob Gibbs– Friend of the Council 
Ray Fosse— A’s Announcer, Friend of this Council 
For those who are deceased we pray that they will 
join in the love of God: 
 
 

For all who are serving in the military we pray: 
That the love of God will be with them.  Especially those 
in harms way.  

 



 

 

 

 

Knights of Columbus 

Council No. 6043 
P.O. BOX 454 
Pleasanton, CA  94566 
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ADDRESS CORRECTION REQUESTED 

 

FIRST CLASS MAIL 

Past issues of this newsletter can be found in our web site, www.kofc6043.org. 

Send your email address to Bob Dompe to obtain this newsletter via email. 

 

If you wish to have your copy 
of the Newsletter discontinued, 

please notify the Newsletter 
Editor, Bob Dompe 

bob_for_kofc6043@pacbell.net  


